
TOWN OF PORTLAND 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION  

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Portland Inland Wetlands Commission will hold a Public 

Hearing at a Regular Meeting on September 6, 2022 at 7:00 pm at the Portland Public 

Library, 20 Freestone Avenue, to consider the following: 

 

IWC Application #22-01: 40 Great Hill Pond Road. Request for in ground pool and 

patios with 2 ft retaining wall on south side and fence surrounding pool in the upland 

review area. Application and property of Mark and Sandra Sokoloff.  Assessor’s Map 26, 

Lot 80-2.  Zone RR. 

 

IWC Application #22-02: Penfield Hill Road and Stephen Tom Road. Proposed 8 lot    

re-subdivision with wetlands on site. Application and property of Robert W. Olson. 

Assessor’s Map 61, Lot 14. Zone RR. 

 

At this hearing interested persons may appear and be heard and written communications 

will be received. A copy of these applications are available for review at the Town of 

Portland Town Hall. 

  

Dated in Portland, CT. this 22nd day of August 2022 

Richard Morin, Chairman of the Inland Wetlands Commission 

 

             

 

Rivereast please publish on 8/26/22 and 9/2/22.    

 

Emailed to paper: 8/22/22  

 
cc: IWC Clerk, File(s), Bul. Bd. 

Email: TC, BOS  

 

 


